
 

 

  
  

Subject: Price/Rate Adjustments – 1st January 2022 onwards 

Dear Valued Hands to Heal Massage Therapy Customer, 

Hi All; I am writing this to inform you we will be adjusting the price of some of our massage therapy 
services. The price/rate change will be effective from the 1st January 2022 onwards. 

As you are aware, we have all enjoyed amazing successes working together and truly appreciate and 
value your ongoing business. However as a business partner, we all know that operating overheads 
have surged, therefore these adjustments were necessary to maintain the same premium quality of 
service that you our customer are accustomed to. 

We wanted to inform you of these adjustments as soon as possible for your convenience. Despite these 
changes, we remain competitive in the industry for our service quality that ensures the best possible 
results for you, our client.  

We appreciate your support and look forward to continuing to work with you on your journey to 
‘Complete Body Wellness’. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Toni O’Daly - Managing Director 

 


